
Christmas in April preserves and revitalizes houses, assuring that low-income homeowners live in  

warmth, safety, and independence.  Applications on behalf of homeowners can also be submitted by  

churches, community organizations, service groups, friends, and family.   

Before making a referral for another individual, please obtain the homeowner’s permission.  All of the 

homeowners must live in the home. 
 

Applications are available at senior centers, churches, and libraries, as well as 

www.ChristmasInAprilCalvertCounty.org or by calling (410) 535-9044. 
 

Christmas in April, Calvert County, Maryland, is a local chapter of Rebuilding Together, a  

national volunteer organization.  Our mission is to preserve and revitalize houses, assuring that low-income  

homeowners live in warmth, safety, and independence. 

Spreading the spirit of volunteerism by preserving  

and revitalizing houses, assuring that low-income  

homeowners live in warmth, safety, and independence 

in communities across America. 

A United Way Member Agency 

Christmas in April * Calvert County, Inc. 

P.O. Box 2761 

Prince Frederick, MD 20678 

(410) 535-9044 
www.ChristmasInAprilCalvertCounty.org 

Christmas in April * Calvert County is currently accepting applications for our  

April 2017 workday.  All applications must be received by October 2nd, 2016. 

WE NEED 
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HELP 
FINDING 

ELIGIBLE 

HOMEOWNERS 


